



August 28, 2017

Matt Rodriguez, City Manager City of San Pablo 13831 San Pablo Avenue San Pablo, CA 94806

Dear Matt Rodriguez,

Congratulations on behalf of the California Natural Resources Agency (Agency). It is my pleasure to inform you that your application has been selected for funding under the Proposition 1 - California Urban Rivers Grant Program, in the amount of Grant Award Amount \$689,222 for the Wildcat Creek Restoration and Greenway Trail Project.

Please coordinate any public announcements related to your grant award with our Communications Director Sam Chiu at (916) 651-7585 or via e-mail at <a href="mailto:sam.chiu@resources.ca.gov">sam.chiu@resources.ca.gov</a>.

Agency staff will contact you in the coming weeks to begin developing your grant agreement. Should you have any questions in the interim, please do not hesitate to contact the Bonds & Grants Office at (916) 653-2812 or via e-mail at <a href="mailto:urban.rivers@resources.ca.gov">urban.rivers@resources.ca.gov</a>.

We look forward to working with you in the coming months.

Sincerely,

John Laird

Secretary for Natural Resources

roby Lobration